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cial invitation to folks from around
the state (and beyond), to all past
youth, donors, board members,
staff and volunteers who have
been involved with Outright over
the past 15 years to come to our
“Family Reunion” celebration in
March. Connect with folks you
haven'’t seen in years, find out -
what is new and exciting at
Outright and browse and bid on
one or more of the 100+ items and
“packages” we will have for music
lovers, kids, getaways and more.
you know the work we
do is vital to our community.
Without your much-needed dona-

tions, Outright would be unable to
provide an outlet for the voice of
queer youth in this state. Use this
opportunity to find out how you
can be part of the work we do,
financially or by donating your
time.

For more information call:

Co-Executive Director, Lluvia
Mulvaney-Stanak at 802-865-9677
or go online to: www.outrightvt.org.

R.U.1.2? on the Move
The 6th Annual R.U.1.2? Queer
Community Dinner and Silent
Auction is coming soon! Join us
April 10th at the Wyndham Hotel

(formerly the Radisson) for a very
special evening that will include a
keynote address by national
leader Matt Foreman, the execu-
tive director of the National Gay
and Lesbian Task Force, speaking
on sodomy laws, marriage, the US
constitution and all Americans’
duty to vote. Also in store, enter-
tainment by local jazz chanteuse
Jenni Johnson, the best silent
auction in Vermont, the queer
community volunteer of the year
award and more!

Tickets are $35 each and
must be reserved in advance.
Check out the flier in this issue of

Out in the Mountains for informa-
tion on ticket ordering, table-of-ten
reservations and special discounts
for R.U.1.2? members or call us at
802.860.7812 for more informa-
tion.

Upper Valley Gay Men’s
Space !

We are officially opening our new
gay men'’s space in W. Lebanon
NH on Wed. March 31st from 5pm
to 8pm and again on Sat. April 3rd
from 1pm to 8pm. This is a first for
the upper valley area as it pro-
vides a safe and comfortable
atmosphere for men of the area to

gather rather than just at a bar
etc. Please feel free to check out
our new website at www.uvmp.net. ¥




